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LEARNING TOGETHER RESPECTING EACH OTHER SUCCESS FOR ALL 

This Week: 

In our English learning this week, we  
started to write a non-chronological                     
report about ‘What is British Science 
week?’ We worked together in pairs to 
collect information about: the annual 
theme, why science is important and  
how science has changed the world.                                                                                     
We then began to draft out our report                 
in our pairs, ready to be edited and 
written in best. 

During our maths lessons this week we 
have measured and have started to     
identify missing angles in SATs style   
questions. We have also revised our      
understanding of short and long                            
division.  

Within our science lessons we have 
looked at designing and making our 
own structures. As it is science week,  
we had a competition to see which 
group could build the tallest structure                 
using marshmallows and spaghetti.  

Next Week: 

In preparation for the real SATs week in May, we 
will be holding a mock week next week. During 
this week, we will be inviting the children to join 
us at school from 8:00am for a special breakfast 
club. There will be no charge for this club for                 
children in Year 6. We highly encourage all                        
children to attend this as it is a great opportunity 
to help the children relax with their peers and  
ensure they are fully fuelled for the tests ahead.  

In order to be fully prepared for this week, please 
make sure that your children are getting enough 
sleep, it is also essential that you are punctual in 
the morning and please ensure that children take 
some time to relax and unwind in the evenings.  

Stars Of The Week: 

Eric for developing his confidence so that he is 
able to contribute so much more during lessons. 
We are really impressed with the ideas you are 
sharing and the questions you are asking. 

George we are so impressed with the progress 
you are making in your writing—keep up the hard 
work! 

Welcome!  

We would like to welcome Veer to 
Little Reddings as the newest member 
of the year six team. We look forward 
to seeing you develop and grow! 

Reminder:  

For those children taking part in Bikeability next 
week, it will run on Thursday and Friday and you 
will need to bring your own bike, a helmet and    
appropriate clothing. This will not interfere with 
the mock SATs week. 


